
ARLECDON PRIMARY  

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 

It was great to start the week by sharing our Ofsted report, 
as shared on Tuesday. 

 We are very pleased that the hard work undertaken by the 
staff, both teaching and support teams, and of course the 

children, has been acknowledged and praised.   

It is fantastic to read that pupils enjoy attending school, and 
are kind and caring to each other.   

Arlecdon Primary School is a wonderful school.  

We are continuing to improve our school building, and the 
electrical improvements continue, the school is being        
re-wired and we are working to ensure there is as little    
disruption to the school and the children's learning as    

possible. 

Next week our Year 6 children will sit their 
SATS.                                                                                    

We know the children have worked very hard preparing for 
these and this is their opportunity to shine and to do their 

very best. 

We wish them the very best of luck, and we are so 
incredibly proud of all that they have accomplished. 

We hope you enjoyed the coronation celebrations; we     
always like to welcome you in to school.   

Have a lovely long weekend. 

Sophie McCabe 

Executive Headteacher 

FRIDAY 5th MAY 2023 

CALENDAR 

 

 

08.05.23 

School Closed -  

Bank Holiday 

 

9th-12th May 

Year 6 SATS 

 

12.05.23 

FUN DAY 2pm 

To raise money for Year 

6 Leavers Hoodies - All 

Parents Welcome 

 

15.05.23 

Reverend Nicki’s          

Assembly 

 

18.05.23 

Year 6 Healthy Lifestyle 

Session and Assembly 

 

22.05.23 

Reverend Nicki’s          

Assembly 

 

22nd-26th May 

Year 2 SATS 

 

26.05.23 

School finishes for      

Half Term 

 

29.05.23-02.06.23 

Half Term 

 

05.06.23 

School starts back 
 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

 

REC – 81.25%  YR1 – 80%       YR2 – 87.5%  YR3 –  96.88% 

 

YR4 –  100%     YR5 – 100%         YR6 – 95.83%  W/S – 91.69% 

 



 

We would like to wish all 
of our Year 6’s the very 
best in their SATS next 

week. 
 GOOD LUCK! 





Coronation Picnic Lunch 



GOOD WORK ASSEMBLY 

Each week children from each class are selected as ‘Stars of the week’  

We celebrate this in our assemblies  

These young people were awarded certificates this week. 

EYFS 

 

Katie, Ever and Elizabeth 

 

Katie, Ever and Elizabeth were 

stars of the week this week for heir 

fantastic work in phonics. 

Key Stage 2 

 

Aria and Heidi 

 

Aria and Heidi were stars of the 

week this week for their excellent 

team work when building their     

Anglo-Saxon villages. 

Key Stage 1 

 

Adanna 

 

Adanna was star of the week this 

week for her resilience and attitude 

towards work. 






